
 

FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE 
July 14, 2023 
 

 

RIBBON CUTTING CEREMONY POSTPONED FRIDAY, JULY 14, 2023 
 
 

The fitness court ribbon cutting ceremony has been postponed due to delays in construction. We ask 
that no one use the equipment until approved by the Department of Public Works. 

 
A new ribbon cutting date is TBD. 

 

Please visit the Town website: https://www.dumfriesva.gov/index.php 
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